MAHARSHI DAYANAND UNIVERSITY ROHTAK

NOTIFICATION NO. 4

It is hereby notified for the information of all concerned
that due to administration reasons, the paper of Punjabi
Elective(B.A.-Ist year) could not held on 19.4. 2011. Now, this paper
will be held on 30.5. 2011 from 9.30 a.m. to 12.30 p.m at the same

examination centres.

CONTROLLER OF EXAMINATIONS
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